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To whom it may concern, 

I am writing to apply to the trainee solicitor programme at Byrne Wallace as 
advertised on your website. I have recently achieved a first class honours law degree 
from Trinity College Dublin and am eager to put this degree to use in the legal sector. 
I am in the process of  studying for my FE1 exams and hope to have them completed 
by October 2017.  

I am a good candidate for the traineeship role due to my strong academic record as 
well as my previous legal experience. I have relevant experience in the field, having 
worked as a judicial assistant for judges in both the Superior and Federal District 
Courts in Los Angeles. These roles involved a significant amount of  legal research and 
the preparation and review of  various legal documents.  

I am interested in Byrne Wallace because of  the company’s strong presence in the 
Irish legal sector, the strength of  your traineeship programme and the opportunity for 
career advancement within the firm.  

Training in Byrne Wallace’s various practice areas will enable me to gain valuable 
experience working with motived legal experts as part of  a major corporate law firm. I 
am confident that I could make positive contributions to the work of  your firm while 
at the same time strengthening the practical skills I will need to forge a career in 
corporate law. 

I hope to have the opportunity to interview with you about a traineeship position with 
Byrne Wallace and am available to interview at any time. I look forward to hearing 
from you. 

Sincerely, 

Sinead Mooney


